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Week 4, Term 2 2020        22 May 2020 
 

From the Desk of Mr Harris 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome to Week 4. We certainly are in very interesting times and about to start the next 
chapter in schools with COVID-19. 
 

As you are aware, schools return next Monday and we are looking forward to having all our 
children back. 
 

Our numbers have been consistently high over the last couple of weeks and my many thanks 
to our families for supporting our Phase 1 plan. 
 

Our children have all had their technology skills increased and learnt so much about online 
learning and being able to work independently in a home setting with the expectations of 
completing schoolwork. 
 

Most of our children have thrived in this learning environment and enjoyed the variation in 
routine that has come with this. These new skills that children have learned will continue to 
be used in the classroom setting and will become the new norm with classroom work and 
homework. 
 

Our main priority next week is for the safe return of all our children and returning to the old 
‘norm’ of attending school. For some it will be getting back into routines and even getting out 
of bed a little earlier! For others, it will be just moving forward and returning to school and 
reconnecting with their teachers and friends. 
 

School students do not need to follow physical distancing guidelines, but should follow good 
hygiene practices like: 
• Regularly washing hands 
• Avoiding sharing drinks or food 
• Coughing or sneezing into your elbow, or a tissue which should be discarded immediately. 
 

All students should be at school unless: 
• They have a medical certificate which states that they are unable to return to school due to 
an ongoing medical condition 
• They are currently unwell. 
 

Students who have a medical certificate to stay at home will be supported to learn from home 
in line with regular procedures if they are able to. These regular procedures are different to 
what was offered during the learning from home period.  
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If you require work to be provided to your child whilst they are at home due to an underlying 
health condition, you should contact the school for assistance. 
 

Teachers will continue to follow the same school curriculum with the exception of some 
activities that can’t go ahead for now. 
 

What children can do: 
• Use the school library 
• Engage in non-contact sporting activities 
 

What students can’t do: 
• School assemblies (unless for critical information) 
• School incursions and excursions including camps 
• Inter-school activities (debating, inter-school sport) 
• In-school activities requiring parent or other volunteers 
• Drink from a water bubbler – bring a water bottle instead 
 

There should be no visitors on our school site unless they are classified as essential.  
 

Parents will continue to drop children off at any of our gates and meet children there in the 
afternoon. 
 

Children will continue eating in their classrooms at recess time and lunch and we are very 
fortunate with the size of our playground to ensure that children are distributed over all of 
them. 
 

With 4 gates to arrive and leave by, there will be no congestion. 
 

The school has made the decision that the Concert of Excellence for 2020 will be cancelled. 
With this concert only three months away and with social distancing guidelines for adults, we 
have felt at this time it places an unneeded pressure on staff, children and our community. 
 

Our major focus for our children on their return will be about core learning, concentrating on 
literacy and numeracy and reconnection. 
 

At present, our school is working on a modified version of a Semester 1 Report and once a 
timeline is devised, we will let parents know when reports will be available. 
 

If there are any concerns 
about returning to school 
next week, we ask you to 
contact the school and we 
are only more than happy 
to discuss this with you.  
 

Our canteen will continue 
to be operational five 
days a week. 

 
 

 

 
 
Principal 
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Message from the Deputy Principals 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kelly Jordan and Trevor Thompson                                           
 

 
 
 
 
 
From the Library 
Congratulations to the children and their families who have completed their Read Aloud 
Bookmarks end of Term 1 and Term 2 weeks 1-4: 
 

KW Tim Harris 1K Freya Pirie 1V Beatrix Chen, Liam Rowe, Tully Wicks 2C Isaac Chapman 
2J Grace Finney, Wolf Nuyttens 2T Joshua Harris 3/4M Siena Button, Noah Harris 3H Natasha 
Pirnie 3K Sacha Cavaco, Adler Robinson 4D Jonah Barnes 4H Claire Woodin  
  

Ms Lea Tracy 
Teacher Librarian 
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Classroom Requirements 
As we return to school, please ensure that your child/ren have their class supplies.  
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Student Work from Kindy 
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Student Work from 5/6N 
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Lighting the Way – 2C 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuckerbox Canteen 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

TUCKERBOX ROSTER 
You can place lunch orders via the P&C’s Qkr! App  

Mon 11/5 OPEN – no volunteers required 

Tues 12/5 OPEN – no volunteers required 

Wed 13/5 OPEN – no volunteers required 

Thurs 14/5 OPEN – no volunteers required 

Fri 15/4 OPEN – no volunteers required 

In accordance with WH&S regulations, it would be appreciated if volunteers could please 
wear enclosed footwear and have long hair tied back. Thanks Leanne and Sandy. 

UNIFORM SHOP 
Online orders only 

Uniforms can be viewed and purchased via the P&C’s Qkr! Payment site 
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Community News   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


